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Questions or More Information (301) 645-0555 

Name 
Kendra McCourt  

Address 
1020 Wiltshire Dr 
La Plata, MD 20646 

Phone 
2402167429  

Email 
kendramccourt@gmail.com 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
I am still against a mandate from the government - It should be the choice of the citizen as to what they want to do. I have seen 
plenty of people still wearing them and that is their choice, I choose not to. Coronavirus has been around for many years; this is just 
a newer version that is mutating to the point of a common flu. Let us make our choices for our own health. People are still going to 
get sick with a cold, the flu, chicken pox, HPV, viral colds, sinus infections, and the list goes on. You as a government body can't stop 
the spread of things - it happens, people build up natural immunities to these things but to do so they need to be exposed to it. At 
some point it has to be said enough is enough - stop the madness, stop fueling the fires of separation. Just let us live our lives like we 
so choose to. If my neighbor has high blood pressure, or another diabetes or another over weight =- does that mean I should take 
blood pressure meds, insulin or go on a diet? Just because 1 person is sick or wants to wear a mask we all shouldn't have to. 
ENOUGH IS ENOUGH  
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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